
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Luke Huntrods. I think Luke will 
be a good candidate because he has shown responsibility for taking care of animals and 
gives back to his community by helping others. 
 
 Luke has been active in 4-H and has spent the last 8 summers working with goats for his 
4-H project.  He spends around 2 hours every day feeding them, cleaning pens, and 
teaching them how to walk and stand.  It takes a lot of patience and work to get a goat to 
behave how you want in the show ring.  He is caring and treats the animals with 
kindness, so I trust him to handle my goats correctly.  He has also helped put on goat 
workshops for his 4-H club and has worked with younger 4-Hers who are interested in 
the goat project. 
 
Luke has a very busy schedule between 4-H, sports and working weekends at the bull 
stud. It takes a very organized and determined individual to accomplish all that he has 
done. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
-Laura Huinker, owner of Breezy Acres Boer Goats 
 


